
Steelcraft
     9017 Blue Ash Road 
     Cincinnati, OH  45242 
     513.766.4300 
     513-766-4416 (fax) 

January 12, 2021 

Re: Steelcraft Falcon SKU Production Update 

Dear Valued Customer, 

As previously communicated, Steelcraft was using a temporary supply partner for Falcon Stock Door 

SKUs.  Starting on January 15th shipments for these will start to be as previously constructed through 

Republic.  While inventory depletes, you may receive a mix of product produced by our supply partner 

and product produced by Republic.  There will be no mixing within a 20 pack bundle.  

As a reminder, construction standards for the Republic produced doors are: 

1) All Falcon SKUs will have a flush top. 
2) Door construction will remain as a exposed edge seam with beige primer  
3) The door bottom channel is recessed 9/16” 
4) Non-SKU Falcon Doors, will continue to be offered and produced in Blue Ash, OH with no change 

to the offering, pricing or lead-time. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding through this temporary supply change that occurred. 

Jason Doose 

Product Manager 

jason.doose@allegion.com 


